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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

HOME COMFORT 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HC 2019-03 

Announcement Date:  April 2, 2019 
 

RE: PSEG Long Island Home Comfort and Contractor Participation Agreement 
 

Dear PSEG Long Island Home Comfort Partners: 
 
We are excited to announce that the PSEG Long Island Cool Homes Program has been rebranded as the PSEG 
Long Island Home Comfort Program.  The Cool Homes Program has been a very successful brand in the 
promotion of high efficiency residential air conditioning.  The Home Comfort Program will build upon the 
success of the Cool Homes Program with the promotion and focus on heat pump technology. 
 
We have also updated our 2019 Contractor Participation Agreement (CPA).  Please note that as part of our 
CPA, ground source heat pump partners are required to provide their current International Ground Source 
Heat Pump Association (IGSHPA) certification.  Please return the signed CPA to joshua.ebner@pseg.com by 
April 19, 2019 to be considered for the May 2019 Partner listing. 
 
If you have any issues, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Joshua Ebner 
joshua.ebner@pseg.com. 
 
We value your continued participation in the new PSEG Long Island Home Comfort Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jonathan Tham 
 

Jonathan Tham 
Program Administrator, Cool Homes Program 
jonathan.tham@pseg.com 
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